
UHC: Home Health Changes
effective July 1, 2024
07/24/2024 9:56 pm EDT

Are you aware of the changes coming for providers of Home Health Services for United Healthcare patients? The

link to the revised policy is below.

https://www.uhcprovider.com/content/dam/provider/docs/public/policies/comm-reimbursement/COMM-IEX-

Home-Health-Services-Professional.pdf

https://www.uhcprovider.com/content/dam/provider/docs/public/policies/comm-reimbursement/COMM-IEX-Home-Health-Services-Professional.pdf

